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Mayor and Assembly,
Friends of Mosquito Lake Community Center are requesting that you delay approval
of Lutak Dock Phase 3.

Upper Valley and road corridor residents (in fact, all valley residents) will be
significantly impacted if an ore transfer facility results in heavy truck traffic on the
highway.

We are asking you to offer a public discussion at the Mosquito Lake Community
Center before making a decision to move forward.

Thank you,
Friends of Mosquito Lake Community Center
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